
SANDWICH PROGRAM 

NEWSLETTER WEEK 1 

The Conway Parks and Recreation Department is thrilled your child has chosen to participate in our “Sandwich 

Programs” for the months of November and December. Programs will begin this week with the exception of 5-

6 Indoor Soccer which will begin next week.  

We are pleased to offer a rec bus from Pine Tree School on Tuesday’s, Wednesday’s & Thursday’s and in per-

son pick up from Conway Elementary School on Monday’s, Tuesday's, Wednesday’s and Thursday’s. Please 

send your child to school with a note if you plan on using this service.  

Official guidelines for our programs can be 

found on page 2 of this weeks newsletter or 

on our website at www.conwayrec.com. 

Please note that masks are recommended 

while in the Conway Parks and Recreation 

building and are required if taking the rec 

bus from Pine Tree School.  

Sneakers are required to participate in pro-

grams in the Marshall Gymnasium.  

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

FACEBOOK 

@conwayparksandrecreationdepartment 

TWITTER 

@conwayrecnh 

INSTAGRAM 

@conwayrecnh 

WEBSITE 

www.conwayrec.com  



 

SANDWICH PROGRAM GUIDELINES 
 

 

Thank you for choosing to have your child participate in the Conway Parks and Recreation Department Sand-

wich programs in the months of November and December 2021.  We are thrilled to be offering in person pro-

graming  once again.  

 

Arrival: Participants should arrive 5 minutes prior to their scheduled activity if being transported by a parent or 

guardian. Please enter the Conway Parks and Recreation entrance located on the back side of the main build-

ing. Participants who choose to take advantage of the recreation bus from Pine Tree or use the in person pick 

up from Conway Elementary School will be brought directly to the gym or arts and crafts room. Please note if 

you are using these services, please send your child with a note to use this service. Per federal guidelines, 

masks are required while on the rec bus.  

 

Participation: Equipment used will be sanitized frequently. At the end of each session all equipment borrowed 

or used must be returned and will be fully sanitized by Recreation staff. There will be multiple hand sanitizing 

stations, however we do recommend each participant has their own as well.  

Participants should bring their own water bottle filled, we will not be supplying water.   

Masks are recommended but not required in the Conway Parks and Recreation Department building.  

Conclusion: Participants in the arts and crafts program can check out their child at the main office desk at 5:30 

p.m. Participants in the indoor soccer program should be picked up inside the Marshall Gymnasium at 4:45 

p.m. Parents are welcome to enter the gym early and watch if they choose. Please follow signage to exit the 

building (we have other programs running and do not want to expose multiple groups to each other).  

Please do not attend if you or your child has any symptoms of Covid-19. Please also observe and respect all 

quarantines put in place by the school or community. Your cooperation with this allows us to continue to offer 

in person programs safely here at the Conway Parks and Recreation Department.  


